
               

                        News Notes for January 26th, 

2024 

Dear Parents and Students of Prince of Peace 

Lutheran Church and School, 

 

Thought for the Day 

 

 
 

 
26 Grandparents/VIP Day- 

 NOON DISMISSAL 

31 Second Quarter/SOM Awards- 2:30pm 

 

 
8 Valentine’s Dance- 6:00pm 

13 Lutheran High Art Fair 

16-19 NO SCHOOL- President’s Day Weekend 

20 PTAL Meeting- 6:30pm 

29 Spring Open House- 6:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

“And we know that in all things God works for the 

good of those who Love Him” 

Dear Parents, 

As we start the 3rd quarter of the school year this week, we 

are reminded to Love God in all things in all days.  

This week the teachers and I prayed for these people; 

Taylor (1), Camila (K), PTAL, Presley (3), Vincent (2), 

Aaliyah (2). God Bless and keep them. 

This week we had a fun National Lutheran Schools Week. 

Finishing off the week with the wonderful Grandparent’s 

Day. 

Next week we will start our 2nd  time this year of taking 

the National Achievement Testing (MAPS). Please remind 

your kids to do 2 things when their class takes these tests 

and that is: Take their time and do their best. If they do 

this, they will have done what they need to do. 

Read the emails from your teachers to know when their 

class will be taking these tests sometime over the next 

couple weeks. 

We have our awards for the 2nd quarter given out on 

January 31 at 2:30. All family members are welcome to 

come. 

You should have received your registration paperwork for 

the 2024-2025 school year. They were given out this week 

to all students (so maybe look in their backpacks). We ask 

you if you can to reenroll as soon as it is comfortable for 

your family. The more we know the numbers of students 

for the 2024-2025 school year the earlier and better we can 

prepare for next year. 

If you enroll by April 26, you will get the early bird 

discounts and be entered into a raffle for a free registration 

fee. 

Also don’t forget about the $500 off your tuition for a 

child from a new family, you bring to our school. So, you 

bring in 4 new families to our school next year and they 

stay all year you will get $2,000 off your tuition! You are 

the best way to bring more families to Prince of Peace 

than any advertisement we can do. Please help us out and 

lower your own tuition. If you have any questions, please 

email me (Mr. Violette) or Miss Heather. Thank you so 

much! 

Please take note the Valentine’s Dance scheduled for 

February 9th has been changed to 

February 8th  from 6:00-8:00 PM. 

God is Good and We are Blessed, 

Mr. Violette 

jviolette@princeofpeaceanaheim.org 

 

mailto:jviolette@princeofpeaceanaheim.org


 
EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION HAS BEGUN 

We have begun Early Bird Registration for 
the 2024-2025 School Year!  Registration 
packets are being sent home with your child.  
Register before April 26th to take advantage 
of our Early Bird Discount!   

 

 
DO YOU HAVE A BOY OR GIRL SCOUT? 

If your child is a Boy or Girl Scout, we invite 
them to wear their uniform to school on 
Thursday, February 8th.  If your child is not in 
the scouting program, a school uniform is 
required. 

 

 
FEBRUARY HOT LUNCH 

The February Hot Lunch order forms are 
here!  I have attached them to this email.  
Orders are due by Monday, January 29.  

 
VALENTINE FOOD DRIVE 

Help us restock our food pantry!  We are 
looking for donations of non perishable food 
items so that we can help others in need.  
You may drop your donations off at the 
school office. Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


